Younc  november 2019

New Southbridge

Family Resource Center
Opens in December

We're pleased to announce that the Department of Children and Families
has selected YOU, Inc., through a competitive bidding process, to open the
new Southbridge Family Resource Center. For children and families
struggling with behavioral health and other socioeconomic challenges,
finding the services that are available to them can be a daunting task. DCF's
Family Resource Centers provide a centralized location where parents and
caretakers can find information and referrals about services provided by
the state’s human service agencies, public school systems, and other local
and state providers and entities that can help them to move towards
stability and self-sufficiency.

Each Family Resource Center has a staff that includes at minimum a
licensed clinician, family support worker, and a school liaison to help
families understand and access the services they need. Resource Centers
connect families to a wide range of information and services, including
housing and shelter assistance; special education, HiSet (formerly GED),
ESL and early education supports; behavioral, mental health, and
substance abuse services; support groups; and public benefits such as
SNAP, WIC, TANF, MassHealth, and Fuel Assistance.

For more information about YOU, Inc.'s Family Resource Centers, please contact
Bethany Connolly at connollyb@youinc.org.
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YOU, Inc. Partners with AMPP

YOU, Inc. provides therapeutic services within the Arts and Music Police Partnership, and the results
have been nothing short of awesome! The AMPP program is a unique collaboration between the
Worcester Police Department and members of the local arts community, and is an integral part of
the comprehensive violence reduction strategy for the City of Worcester.

Through this social intervention program, musicians and police facilitate the “creative collaborative healing” process in a recording studio with local
youth deemed high risk. The youth work directly with local musicians, artists and police officers to create and develop their artin a positive way. This
includes song writing, music production, graphic design, and opportunities to partner with local businesses. Beyond providing a creative and positive
outlet for high risk youth, AMPP serves as a gateway for them to develop translatable skills that will help to prepare them for a career in the arts. The
Worcester Police Department is the only one in the country implementing this unique model, and the partners expect the program to encourage
positive relations between local youth and police, and reduce the number of high risk youth who become gang-involved.

For more information about AMMEP, please contact:

Officer Justin Bennes Emily Swalec

WPD Gang Unit YOU, Inc. Warcester Family Resource Center
508-688-7046 (508) 796-1411

bennesj@worcesterma.gov  swalece@youinc.org

YOU, Inc. was honored to welcome Lauren
Schadt Baker as Keynote Speaker at our
2019 Annual Meeting on October 22nd.
Lauren serves as the First Lady of the
Commonwealth of Massachusetts alongside
her husband Governor Charlie Baker. Lauren
focuses on improving the lives of children

served by the Massachusetts Department of Children and Families
through her work with the Wonderfund, a private nonprofit she
helped launch. Lauren also serves on the boards of the American

Red Cross New England Region, Phoenix Academy Charter School

Foundation, and the Care Institute.

Our 2019 Annual Appeal is underway! Click the image to the leftif you'd like to help kids and
families find hope, nealing, and a productive future. Thank you for your generosity!
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